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  Welcome Spring!!   This is a busy month!  Happy Mother’s Day to all our “mom’s”, with 2 and 4 legged kids!   Then off to 

Our National Specialty in Asheville NC!   Spring should be in full swing there.  Next, ending our Month with our Specialties 

and supported entry shows along with Memorial Day celebrations.  Outdoor shows begin and relaxing summer evenings to 

enjoy. 

 

            
 

 

 Dog News 

 

Congratulations to~~~~ 
 

DeKalb IL- Western IS Club Specialty (Fri) April 5, Yorkville KC (Supported) (Sat & Sun) Apr 6 & 7 

 

➢ Deb & Skip with “Sedona”, GCH Claret Blazing Sunset CGCA TKN for Select with 4 points both Friday and Saturday 

and BOBOH Saturday. 

 
Timonium MD – Potomac IS Specialty (Sat) April 20 

 

➢ Karren with “Sadie” Shadowmere’s She’s the One, for Best in Sweepstakes at her first show!!   Off to a great 

start… 

 

 

 

 

 

Smiling Shamrocks – Tally Ling 

 



Birthdays 

 

There are no member birthdays this month but “Drummer” will be 11 years old on May 6th! 

 

Happy Birthday!!!!!!!!!!!!!              

 

 

Continued Get well wishes for Joan and Bobbi.  Both are doing well. 

 

 

 

Puppies – 

 

Congratulations to Carlene and Mark as they welcome 2 boys out of “Fallon”.   And 3 girls and 6 boys out of “Whitney”!!  Let 

the puppy breath begin!!!! ahhhhhhhhhhhhhhh 

 

 

Events & Activities  

 

 ISCA National Specialty 2019 -  Ashville NC May 6 – 11th.   Current information can be found on the ISCA 

website.  www.irishsetterclub.org  Members planning on attending are Deb, Skip, Karren, Lorrie, Bobbi, Matthew, Mitchell 

and Melinda Fox. 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Weekend Cluster 2019 (May 23 - 27)   Lawrence County Farm Show Grounds, New Castle -    

 

 

Grounds are reserved.   

 

Hospitality has been reserved.   

 

Judges – are listed on our website. 

 

Trophies are now all finalized and listed on our website. 

 

Parking – there will be a change in our parking area this year.  NO RV’s will be able to park on the lower side of our former 

grooming building.  The Fairgrounds DOES NOT want any RVs plugged into that building. This area will be reserved and 

designated for day parking (vehicles and canopies).  This is a change made by the Fairgrounds.  The space for our caterer will 

be marked No Parking again to be sure that they have a place to pull in. The Cluster committee will be sure to help us have 

http://www.irishsetterclub.org/


the RV parking we will need.  RV spaces will be roped off and reserved for any Irish Setter exhibitors coming with an RV.  

We will attempt to get a count to be sure we have enough. All other spaces in the side buildings are still available for parking 

and setting up. Nothing has changed concerning those areas. Upon arrival at the front gate, mention you are with Irish 

Setters and they will get you back there. 

 

Chinese Auction and Crafts – Tally will be chairing the smaller version of our Chinese Auction and the Crafts that she still 

has in stock. These will be available on Saturday and Sunday.  

 

BASKET RAFFLE UPDATE; a few weeks ago, it was decided at our meeting to do 3 Lottery 

items as our Chinese Auction. In just a few shorts days, we have 7 items/baskets donated for 

the raffle. If you would like to donate a finished basket or an item, please get it to the 

shows or contact someone who is going that could deliver it for you.  Tally stepped up and 

offered to take charge of the crafts and raffle. These will be available on Saturday and 

Sunday with the drawing Sunday after judging and hospitality. 

 

 

Website- www.gtisc.org 
 

Watch for updates here. There have been quite a few inquiries from people looking for Irish Setters. They have been 

forwarded to those with puppies/litters and young dogs.  There has been success with people getting their new family 

member. 

 

 

 

 From the Rescue Side~~~~ 

  

No news this month. 

 

 

 

  Club News and Reminders 

 

If time permits, we will hold a meeting on Saturday following our show and hospitality.  If not, the next one will be in June. 

Member meetings will not be held in July and August. 

 

Hope to see everyone at New Castle. Thank you to the members that have been working to get our shows together. 

 

 

The Golden Triangle Irish Setter Club, Inc  
 

http://www.gtisc.org/


President – Bob Semich   

Vice President – Joan Fiser 

Secretary – Deb Lawrence   

Treasurer –Natalie Ling 

Board Member – JoAnn D’Amico 

Board Member – Skip Lawrence 

Board Member – Lorrie Nogrady 

Rescue –Joan Fiser  

Caring Shamrocks – Tally Ling 

Newsletter – Deb Lawrence 

Editing – Joan Fiser, George Towle  

“From the Rescue Side” – Laura Williams 

 “Dog News” information provided from members 

ALL articles welcomed!  


